
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2018-03-01-2  

 

Temporary Moorings 
Competitors’ attention is drawn to the large number of 
temporary moorings that have now been located in 
Lower Middle Harbour ahead of the Sydney Harbour 
Regatta.  It is anticipated the additional moorings will 
be removed later in March.  

 
 

David Staley 

Sailing Manager 

March 1, 2018 at 1430hrs 


